
Dear Jim, 	 5/31 /91  
Thanks for the unidentified page you aunt me highlighted to a July, 1981 account 

of the Soviets shooting down an Argentine plane en route to Iran. 
It may be what I th,;ught I remembered but I re,;alled, not diroondahl;„kr after a 

decade, that it was in September. 
Buts th is the kind of thing I thought I recalled. 
If rind when you have time I'd ap;Irociate a copy identifying and dating the 

oources 

Thanks and good luck at the coning meetLngt 


